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Polish American Chamber of Commerce Announces New President 

 

 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS – October 27, 2023.  

 

The Polish American Chamber of Commerce (PACC) announces that it has elected Don Pasek as 

its new President. Mr. Pasek is a 1987 graduate of Loyola University Chicago. While at Loyola, 

Mr. Pasek studied Communication, Radio and Television while working at WLUW 88.7 FM as a 

producer of the Sunday newsmagazine “Outlook.” Mr. Pasek also received an M.A. in 

Intercultural Communication from the University of Illinois – Chicago in 1994 and an M.S. in 

Communication Disorders and Deaf Education from Utah State University in 2016. He is a 1982 

graduate of St. Ignatius College Prep in Chicago. 

 

The Polish American Chamber of Commerce is a not-for-profit corporation that seeks to foster 

its members’ local, national, and international business interests, education, and relationships. 

The PACC was founded in 1994 in Chicago and has more than 150 business entities in its 

membership. 

 

Mr. Pasek is the founder and owner of two real estate related companies. Omniterra Real 

Properties is a real estate brokerage and consulting company that focuses on serving investors, 

especially those who are immigrants, in Chicago and the surrounding suburbs. TLI Chicago 

2014, Inc. is an investment company that seeks to purchase tax-delinquent properties and return 

them to productive use. Both companies are located on the Far Northwest Side of Chicago. 

 

As a lifelong Chicago resident, Mr. Pasek takes a keen interest both in the success of the City’s 

business community and in the development of Chicago’s real estate environment by domestic 

and foreign entities. He is a founding member of the Global Real Estate Council of the Chicago 

Association of REALTORS® and one of its former Chairs. 

 

Mr. Pasek has been a member of PACC since 1998. During his Presidency, Mr. Pasek plans to 

continue to build the relationships PACC has developed with business and government entities in 

Poland and the USA as well as build the organization’s membership to continue its service to the 

Polish-American business community in Chicago and its environs.  
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